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Carolyn Waolkins
HEARTLAND PIONEERS

906 Bayberry Dr.
Bellevue, NE 68005

April 12, 2022
Dear Carolyn,

Thank you so much for your very generous donation for our residents
of lap blankets(5) and shoulder shawls(4) received 4/11/2022.

Our residents were overjoyed with your handmade items. They are so
soft and thoughtful!

We appreciate your consideration and look forward to you visiting
again in the future.

Sincerely,

/7%} . /\im

Lenore Shrum
Heritage Ridge Retirement Community
Life Enrichment Director
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Harmony,
Child Advocacy Center

March 31, 2022

ludy Coffey
Heartland Pioneers
PCOBox 541233
Omaha, NE 68164

Dear Judy and Friends,

We are truly grateful for your generous in-kind contribution of 10 Hug-A-Bears for the children
served by Project Harmony. Over the last 25 years, our services have extended far beyond
coordinating the response to child abuse and neglect. We expanded advocacy and mental
health services for children and families impacted by trauma and abuse and now offer
prevention and early intervention programs.

Over 6,000 children are expected to walk through our doors this year and they are counting on
Project Harmony to receive the critical supports necessary to bounce back stronger and
healthier than ever. We rely on thoughtful donations like yours to not only preserve our
resources, but also to instill hope and comfort in those we serve.

Thank you for choosing to Be Someone in the life of a child. Together, we can ensure a safe and
promising future for all children.

Sincerely,

Thank u}u\.

Development Coordinator

Your charitable deduction Is limited to the amount in excess of the fair market value [FMV)
of goods or services recelved on 3/30/2022. valug is donor determined.
No goods or services were exchanged in consideration of this in-kind donation.
Federal Tax 1.D.: #47-0782054

One Child. One Vioice. One Vision. Be Someone.
11948 { Strest Ormaha, NE 88137 | 402.595,1326 | projectharmony.com
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Sandy and Gordon Viner

19002 Lillian Street
Board of Directors Omiaha, NE 83135
Josie Abboud
-_"-:-.&(rr Brackin

Willisrr e rssficdy

Timathy Dorius, 8D Dear Sandy and Gorden,
Shar: Fgwers. 1D

s o 20 Thank you for the wonderful donztion of clocks. 55 generous, providing one
ekt Francs for each of our 26 reoms — and the batteries 100. The supply of teiletries
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Frank Loteco
Eermiman Moo MDY Please share our thanks with the Heartland Pioneers. We appreciate your
Fwathar Morgan, MD group thinking ot Hospice House.
Jerary Nordguisg : - -
Carole Patrick Thanx you for geing a part of this special place.

Kol Esucerman-=owars
Todd Sauer, WD

Lizsn Schemils

Sincerely,
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Fxetulive Dissclor Development Director
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Hospice House Parthership: o vc ALt - METHODIST =OSPITAL - NESRASKA MEDICINE + VISITING NURSE ASSOCIATION



THE MOST
GOOD

December 7, 2021

Debbie Grady

Gardy Viner, Treasurer
Bob Wolkins, President
Heartland Pioneers
P.O. Box 5412323
Omaha NE 68127

Déar Debbie, Gordy and Bob
Thank you.

When people agree to partner on a project, regardless of the importance, you always hope for
continued support. There are so many things, though, that can intervene - personal challenges,
organizational changes, and other things that just happen over time.

It is such a pleasure to thank the Heartland Pioneers for 30 years of support for The Salvation Army
TurkeyFest! Despite all the change around us, you have remained steadfast and even increased your
support for this important project. This letter is to thank you for support of the 2021 30 Anniversary
TurkeyFest in the amount of $1,834.07, itself an increase over your pledge, and for your ongoing
volunteer commitment.

Your compassion and leadership have sustained this program, inspired our team to do their best and
provided joy to people who might otherwise only have their memories each Thanksgiving.

r bringing so much energy to TurkeyFest for all these years and for your tremendous

The Salvation Army Western Divisional Headgquarters
10755 Bur Srreet « Omueha, NE 68114 - (402) 898-7700
SolarmyvWesiemang - SalAmyOmane org
General Brian Paddle Commissioner F. Bradferd Bailey, Territorial Commander Major Greg Thompsen, Divisional Commander

= THERE IS N0 REWARD EQUAL TO THAT OF DOMNG THE MOST 000D T0 THE MOST PEQOPLE IN THE MOST NEED © - EVANGELINE BOOTH



Hi Elaine, Please share with your group members. Thank you to the Telecom Pioneers for supporting us.

TWIN VALLEY BEHAVIORAL HEALTHCARE

IN APPRECIATION OF
VOLUNTEERS

As part of National Volunteer Week, Twin Valley
Behavioral Healthcare would like to thank and
recognize our volunteers and their response to
our patient's needs and programs. Your
volunteer efforts make a lasting difference in
caring for those with the most severe mental
iliness and addictions,

The theme for National Velunteer Week is
Celebrate Service - an opportunity to shine a
light on the people and causes that inspire us
to serve. Volunteerism empowers individuals to
find their purpose. take their passion. and turn
it into meaningful change. Our volunteers
answered the call to make a difference -
volunteering in person, behind the scenas, or as
sponsars or donors.

As we enter the third year of COVID-19, | want
to thank our volunteers for their patience and
creativity in how they can show their concern
and share their time. talents. and resources
through service.

Please take a moment to read our 2022
Volunteer Recocgnition newsletter on this year's
Volunteer Services program that includes this
year's Dorothy J. Simonds Excellences in
Volunteer recipient, Kristen Herrmann.

Sincerely.

i

Maureen Fahy, MA, ATR

R
NATIONAL
VOLUNTEER
WEEK

APRIL 17-23 e

WHAT VOLUNTEERS BRING
IS THE HUMAN TOUCH, THE
INDIVIDUAL, CARING
APPROACH THAT NO
GOVERNMENT PROGRAM,
HOWEVER WELL-MEANING
AND WELL-EXECUTED,
CAN DELIVER.

~EDWARD JAMES OLMOS

&

Volunteer Program Administrator
Twin Valley Behavioral Healthcare

2200 W. Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43223
614-641-4326 — Direct Office Line
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